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Mr. Paul Kehoe TD,
Dail Eireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

19" November 2019

PQ 44520/19 * To ask the Minister for Health the status of building projects (details supplied);
and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Paul Kehoe

Primary Care Centres: New Ross, Enniscorthy, Gorey

Dear Deputy Kehoe,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Questions which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Primary Care Centres (PCCs) for Enniscorthy, New Ross and Gorey are being delivered via the HSE’s
operational lease mechanism. A Letter of Intent (Lol) has been issued for all of these PCCs and the
Agreement for Lease (AFL) are advancing. All of these PCCs are still in the design stage prior to the
execution of the AFL. When the AFL is executed between the developer for each location and the HSE,
the projects will move to advanced planning stage.

Yours sincerely,

o

Jim Curran
Head of Estates
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